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20th March 2018 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
This year we are really excited to be raising money for Sport Relief 2018! As one of 
the UK’s biggest fundraising events, Sport Relief brings the entire nation together to 
get active, raise cash and change lives.  
 
The nation’s favourite sports day will be kicking off in schools and nurseries on Friday 
23 March. 
 
The Academy will be holding some fun events during Friday 23rd with both students 
and staff taking part to raise as much money as possible. 
 

 Student Council will be selling Sport Relief Wristbands for £1 

 House Rowing Challenge – with students and staff taking part to row the 
furthest distance possible during the day 

 Netball Tournament – Staff and Student teams playing in a tournament 
starting at 3pm 

 
This event will be a non-uniform day for students and staff, with everyone donating 
£1 per to take part. 
 
We really appreciate your support and hope that with your help we raise lots of 
money for Sport Relief! 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Tom Peacock 

Head of House  
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